
 

 

Now Recruiting! 
 

Student Liaison Volunteer for the NEO-AACC Section 
  
  

The board members of the Northeast Ohio American Association for Clinical 
Chemistry local section are actively seeking to recruit a volunteer to work as a 
Student Liaison. Through this position, the volunteer will serve to:  
1. Promote the organization to clinical chemistry trainees and graduate 
students in the Northeast Ohio region.  
2. Assist in organizing and publicizing local events and meetings.  
3. Perform other duties as assigned by the committee.  
 
All interested candidates, please e-mail the following application materials to 
northeastohioaacc@yahoo.com  
1. A copy of your CV  
2. A statement of intent (1-page max) describing your interest in serving the 
NEO-AACC.  
 
Application deadline Friday, June 30, 2017  
This is an exceptional opportunity to represent the students of NEO AACC and 
develop lasting ties with the local chapter of the organization.  
 
**The student liaison is not eligible to compete for awards and scholarships 
offered by the Northeast Ohio AACC Local Section  
 
Disclaimer: NEO AACC does not discriminate applicants based on race, 
color, national origin, age, disability, gender, identity, or religion.  
 


